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c a p i t a l  c a m p a i g n 
 
 
                 May 12, 2011 
Michael R. Cusack, Chairman & CEO 
Guidance In Giving, Inc. 
225 Snedecor Avenue 
Bayport, NY 11705 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cusack, 
 
I write to inform you of the great job that Robert Storrs of your staff did for our parish, 
Prince of Peace Catholic Community, Houston Texas.  We just completed the capital 
campaign that will fund Phase II of our three phase master plan to expand the facilities 
of our rapidly growing parish.  We now begin the expected three year pledge 
redemption period for this phase.  GIG also guided our parish in our successful Phase I 
in the Fall of 2005, and will surely guide us again when we conduct Phase III in a few 
years. 
 
The Phase II campaign was very successful.  We exceeded our $5.5 million goal for 
pledges and achieved a higher percentage of participation than we expected.  From the 
beginning, the campaign was well planned and well executed.  Robert was tireless, 
dependable, diligent, thorough and always professional.  He was a pleasure to work 
with.  He kept us informed and people appreciated his organized and positive approach 
every step along the way.  If I were running a company like GIG, Robert is the type of 
person I would hope to recruit.  And, as in Phase I, Steve Babcock was a supportive 
and a capable resource anytime we needed his talents.  A great team! 
 
GIG demonstrated to us that they know how to conduct campaigns like this.  We are 
very pleased with the planning, execution and results of this campaign. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ronnie P. Jones 
Chairman, Finance Council 
Prince of Peace Catholic Community 
 
 


